
 

 
 
 

Memorandum  

To: Vendors Responding to RFP Number 3777 for the Mississippi Division of Medicaid 
(DOM) 

From : Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date: November 9, 2015 

Subject:  Clarifications to Specifications 

Contact Name: Patti Irgens 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address:  patti.irgens@its.ms.gov 

Amendment 3 for RFP Number 3777 is hereby amended a s follows:  
 
1. Section VII Technical Specifications, Item 5.4 –  5.4.2 are being modified to read:  

5.1 5.4   The Vendors must respond to each specification in Section VII, Technical 
Specifications with a narrative description.  The description must include the 
following: 

5.1.1 5.4.1 A description of the methodology to be followed in 
accomplishing each requirement, in order to demonstrate the 
Vendors understanding of this RFP. 

5.1.2 5.4.2 Information about past performance results for similar work in a 
Medicaid environment; lessons learned from those projects and 
how they will be applied to this project. 

 
 

2. Question 56:  Section VII, Item 7.5.1 
Per section 7.5, does the State request that the response include pricing and a solution for 
on premise AND/OR state hosted, or may the respondent select the best choice for the 
proposed solution and architecture, and therefore propose only one approach and pricing? 
 

3. Response: The respondent may select the best cho ice for the proposed solution 
and architecture, and therefore propose only one ap proach and pricing. A Standard 
Software License and Application Service Provider A greement is being drafted and 
will be posted at a later date  Vendors must clearl y define exceptions to the 
standard contract to address those situations where  the Vendor hosts the proposed 
solution.  

 
RFP responses are due November 20, 2015, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
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If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Patti Irgens at 601-432-8223 or via email at patti.irgens@its.ms.gov. 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 41532 

 
 


